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 From: Matheny, James
 Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 10:14 AM

 To: BOR_Fiscal
 Subject: BOR Fiscal meeting 4/17

Good Morning Representatives,

Once again, thank you for your time and dedication to our city. I apologize for the 
presentation last 
night, I’ve been battling the flu and did the best I could before my voice went out 
completely.
I did make one error regarding our manpower. Including the officers in training we 
are at 283 officers 
according to our admin officer. This is still a low number, but we have become 
expert at triaging calls 
and duties with the manpower that we have available.
If anyone has any questions that were unanswered last night, please feel free to 
reach out to me any 
time.
Respectfully,

Jim Matheny
Assistant Chief of Police
Investigations and Special Operations
jmatheny@stamfordct.gov
203-977-4413
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